
 

AN ENGLISH MEDIUM & ENGLISH VERSION SCHOOL 

Notice 
 

Date: 18/02/2025 
 
Dear Parents, 

You are cordially invited to attend a meeting with the Principal regarding the Duke of 

Edinburgh Award Program. This session will provide important information about 

the program, its benefits, and the participation process for student’s future leadership. 

Date: February 23,2025 (Sunday). 

Reporting-Time: 12:45 pm. 

Venue: School Auditorium. 

Parents participation is mandatory. For any inquiries, please contact the school 

admin office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


